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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 200128009
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  
We are requesting case level information of all women who died while on post-release supervision (e.g. people who died while under supervision of an NPS Division or Community Rehabilitation Company following a period of prison custody) in 2016 and 2017. Please provide the following information for each death: 
1. Name 
2. Date of death 
3. Classification (e.g. awaiting classification, homicide, natural causes, self-inflicted) 4. The name of the NPS Division or Community Rehabilitation Company
Your email has been handled as a request under the FOIA.
I can confirm the MoJ holds information you have requested on the breakdown of women who died whilst on post release supervision and I have extracted the information in the enclosed excel table covering the period 2016 and 2017. 
The Offender Rehabilitation Act (ORA) was introduced on 1 February 2015 and meant that the probation services are now supporting thousands more offenders each year. Our probation officers work hand in hand with other agencies – including the local authorities and health services, and in higher risk cases, the Police – to help ensure offenders have the right level of support on release. 
We are committed to having a probation service that not only keep people safe, but give offenders the correct levels of supervision and support to help them address their issues and turn away from a life of crime. And we have recently developed a joint protocol with the Department of Health and other bodies to bring the work of probation, health and treatment services closer together.
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